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Brian Randall’s comments were noted in the Urban Milwaukee article, "Eyes on
Milwaukee: Bucks Building Street Through Bradley Center Site." Relative to his
representation of FPC Live (Frank Productions, LLC) and their development work
with the Milwaukee Bucks, Brian’s statement addressed elements of the pending
$50 million proposal which would include the addition of a street grid with a
private road designed to provide better access to the area for all.

The full article can be read on the Urban Milwaukee website.


